
 

Kids on ice are seldom in hot water! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 15, 2025     AYHA Monthly Meeting – Amery Ice Arena, 7:30 P.M. 

Members present: Dave A, Doug, Shane, Justin, Jenna, Michelle, Brett, Dava, Jordan, Ryan 

Members absent: Scott, Dave M 

Called to order: 7:33 p.m. 

Previous Meeting Minutes: 

Michelle made a motion to accept December meeting minutes, Jenna 2nd, motion passed 

 

Comments/Concerns: 

Parent behavior at the rink. We’ll address each individually and send an association-wide email reminding all 

families of the code of conduct and how to avoid the mid-summer slump 

 

Treasurers Report: 1/15/2025 

Checking: $61,185.75 

Savings: $23,886.69 

Memorial: $5,151.07 

There will be a $9,000 chiller bill coming in the mail. Squirt concessions brought in roughly $2,220 from their 

home tournament 

Doug made a motion to accept the treasurers report, Ryan 2nd, motion passed 

 

OLD BUSINESS 
 

Building Maintenance: 

Charger on the Zamboni keeps faulting. Looking at a new one will run around $4,000 

 

Great feedback regarding the CINTAS contract. The rugs are great as well as towels throughout the building 

 

Concessions: 

Cappuccino machine, Brett will reach out to Kwik Trip to see about donating one. We are ok to move forward 

on purchasing a new one regardless 

 

Tournaments: 

Squirt tournament went well 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Amery Youth Hockey Association 
Scott Jensen, President 
Dave Anderson, Vice President 
Jordan Maxon, Treasurer 
Dava Manning, Secretary 
P.O. Box 305 
Amery, WI 54001 

MEMBERS 
Brett Adams           Ryan Christensen 
Jenna Hare           Doug Lindsay 
David Maxon               Michelle Schultz 
Justin Sullivan           Shane Troff 

 



 

Kids on ice are seldom in hot water! 
 

 
 

 

Outdoor Rink: 

Power pole – get electricity to the pole lights 

 

Sectional Final Game 

February 28th. We’ll need to start cleaning glass 2 weeks before. Really start cleaning the Sunday before and the 

week leading up to the game 

 

Ice Off Date: 

Justin is flexible on the date. Try to get all open skates scheduled done and go from there 

 

End of Year Banquet: 

April 6th, 2025 

 

Next Meeting: 

February 19, 2025 at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Michelle made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Ryan 2nd, meeting adjourned 

The meeting adjourned 8:38 p.m. 

 


